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To Major General Lewis H. Brereton

February 1, 1942   Radio No. 59   [Washington, D.C.]

Secret

There are strong indications that enemy carrier operations may be expected on north east coast of Australia.  Take every precaution to see that our planes are not caught and destroyed on the ground and that concentrations of valuable material in ports are avoided so far as possible.1
Acknowledge.
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1. Four days later Eisenhower noted:  "We rarely lose a ship in the air, but my God how they do catch us on the ground." (Papers of DDE, 1:  98.)
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